
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
June 14, 2017 
 
Ten educators are ending their education careers with a well-deserved retirement.  In 
combination, they have served the students of Shrewsbury for 222 years.  This total represents an 
average of 22.2 years of service in Shrewsbury and does not include prior educational experience 
in other districts.  Each of these talented educators is recognized for their commitment and 
dedication to the children of Shrewsbury.  Listed below are the names, positions, schools and 
years of service to Shrewsbury.  We wish them a healthy, happy and fun retirement. 
 
Teachers: 
 
Ms. Deborah Bonneau has served 21 years as an educator with 14 of those years here in 
Shrewsbury.  She is retiring as a Music Teacher from Sherwood Middle School. 
 
Ms. Jean Brunell has served 36 years as an educator with 32 of those years here in Shrewsbury.  
She is retiring as a Family Consumer Science Teacher from Shrewsbury High School. 
 
Ms. Barbara DePalo has served 25 years as an educator in Shrewsbury.  She is retiring as a 
Grade 7 Science Teacher from Oak Middle School 
 
Ms. Ann Early has served 29 years as an educator with 19 of those years here in Shrewsbury.  
She is retiring as a Second Grade Teacher from Walter J. Paton Elementary School. 
 
Ms. Kristine Gustafson has served 39 years as an educator in Shrewsbury.  She is retiring as a 
Second Grade Teacher from Walter J. Paton Elementary School. 
 
Ms. Elyse Malins has served 29 years as an educator with 28.5 of those years here in Shrewsbury.  
She is retiring as a Special Education Teacher from Walter J. Paton Elementary School. 
 
Ms. Virginia Rekemeyer has served 16 years as an educator in Shrewsbury.  She is retiring as a 
Grade 6 Mathematics and Science Teacher from Sherwood Middle School. 
 
Ms. Jill Wensky has served 20 years as an educator in Shrewsbury.  She is retiring as the School 
Nurse from the Beal Early Childhood Center. 
 
Paraprofessionals: 
 
Ms. Nancy Chabot has served 15 years as an educator in Shrewsbury.  She is retiring as a Child 
Specific Aide from Oak Middle School 
 
Ms. Amy Lenardson has served 13.5 years as an educator in Shrewsbury.  She is retiring as a 
Child Specific Aide from Floral Street Elementary School. 
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